
 

 

 

Thursday 5 May, 2022. 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

We have been advised that tomorrow Friday 6 May there will be an industrial bus action therefore bus 
services will be limited. 
 
All trains and trams services will not be affected. All services impacted will be listed on the PTV App. 
 
Families are strongly advised to check services or make other arrangements to transport children to 
school. 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Chris Caldow 

Principal 
Penola Catholic College  

 
 
 
 
 


